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Ref:  AGi/LT 

 

16 November 2021 

 

 
Dear Parents  
 
Re: BBC Children in Need – Friday 19 November 2021  

 
As you may be aware Friday 19 November is BBC Children in Need fundraising day.  
 
We are marking this day in school by asking students to wear something small and SPOTTY on 
this day, such as socks (worn visibly and noticeably, contrary to our normal policy), a scarf, a 
badge or a hairband to show their support. Students must wear their school uniform as normal.  
 
You will also be able to make a small donation of £1.00 (minimum) to this excellent charity by 
logging into your ParentPay account, selecting ‘Pay for other items’ for the child you are 
donating on behalf of and clicking on ‘View’ for the Children in Need payment item.  
 
This year’s theme is “Together We Can…” make a difference and change young lives by raising 
money, which goes towards a variety of causes for children, including: 

 £50 can provide a 1-2-1 counselling session to provide a child with resilience to face 
their experiences; 

 £200 can provide a residential weekend for a teenager with a diagnosed illness to spend 
time away with peers who are experiencing similar issues, to explore their feelings and 
develop coping strategies; 

 £300 can provide palliative care for a family of a child with a terminal illness, so they can 
enjoy valuable time together 

 
If we all do just our small part with our £1 and fun take on a spotty addition, together we can 
help to change a child’s life. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs A Gibbins 
Head of School 
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